CUNNINGHAM

SECURITY SYSTEMS

1/20/17

Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Please find attached a permit application for the property located at 58 Chestnut Street. This is an installation
of a monitored fire alarm system with an addressable Fire Lite MS9050UD fire alarm system and occupant
notification appliances.

Thank you,
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Michelle Perkins, Operations Manager
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